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The Lower Columbia Major Crimes Team has completed its investigation of the officer-involved 
use of deadly force incident, which occurred on September 27, 2024, in Clark County, 
Washington.  The investigative case file will now be sent to the Clark County Prosecuting 
Attorney’s Office for review. 

Any pending reports from the Washington State Patrol and the Clark County Medical Examiner’s 
Office will be submitted to the Prosecutor’s Office when they are received. 
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